
From: Kristy Rusher  
Sent: Monday, 31 July 2017 5:56 p.m. 
To:  
Subject: FW: LOGIMA request 316452 
 
Hi Jordana, 
 
Unfortunately we are not able to provide you with the answer to your questions 
as we would have a large number of records to search through, particularly in 
relation to how many dog owners there are within 1-2km of each park. However, 
we can tell you:  
 
How often the lawns are mowed: Between 33 and 38 times a year 
How often maintenance is needed or requested by the public, eg. fence updating: 
40 calls for maintenance between 1 January and 30 June 2017 
Whether there is a budget given to the DCC for these dog parks, and if so, how 
much?: Budget is spread across all reserves. (so we are not able to provide an 
exact breakdown for money spent / allocated on dog parks). 
 
All the best with your assignement! 

Regards, 

Kristy Rusher 

Manager Civic and Legal, Corporate Services 

Dunedin City Council/Kaunihera-a-rohe o Otepoti 

 

 




